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E SCOOTERS 

 
 

We have been asked by Lincolnshire Police to bring the following 
advice about E-Scooters to the attention of parents/carers: 

 
These are electric powered scooters and are becoming more 

popular although it is illegal to ride them on the highway without a 
driving licence and insurance.  We can confirm that no insurance 
 companies currently insure E Scooters unless they are part of a 

trial scheme.  Lincolnshire is not part of that trial scheme. 
 

You can find further guidance on the use of E-scooters on the link 
below: 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/e-scooter-trials-guidance-for-users 
 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

 
 

Don’t forget that all class bubble and 
flying high clubs finish this week. 

 
It’s been fabulous to be able to run 
them and we really hope we will be 

able to offer our usual programme of 
extra-curricular clubs next year. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and 

support. 

SAFETY IN THE SUN 

 
The children and staff are hoping to enjoy the opportunity to 
be outside when the sunny weather returns. In anticipation of 

that may we remind you please that all children should: 
 

• Have a named sunhat in school 

• Have sun-cream applied before coming to school 

• Bring in a named bottle of suncream for them to 
reapply during the day if needed   

 

Thank you. 

WALKING HOME 
 
 
 

 
 
We have recently spoken to all of 

the children about the need to 
make good behaviour choices 

when walking home from school 
and reminded them that when 
they are wearing their uniform 

they are representing our school. 
 

We should be grateful if 
parents/carers would help us to 
reinforce that message please.  

 
Thank you.    

SAFEGUARDING AND CHILD PROTECTION 
We have updated our COVID-19 Safeguarding and Child 

Protection Appendix and uploaded it to our school website. 
 

If any adult has concerns about the welfare of any child, they have 
a responsibility to call the ‘Children’s Customer Service Centre’ on 

01522 782111. 
 

 

 

‘LIVE’ COVID-19  
RISK ASSESSMENT 

 
The Senior Leadership Team 
continue to meet regularly and 
update the ‘live’ COVID-19 risk 

assessment which is available to 
view in the school office. 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fguidance%2Fe-scooter-trials-guidance-for-users&data=04%7C01%7Cmarc.gee%40lincs.pnn.police.uk%7Cfd1a50f861a14e72a4fa08d930b3194b%7C64bdf0f9219d4cdc88ea2737325b4d26%7C0%7C0%7C637594368038192782%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Mx6fQs%2B%2F%2FNSNqy78vPEDX6QYHDyQFhq9YiXVtN2DU1Y%3D&reserved=0

